
 

 

 

 

 
 

**Advisory** 
 

City of Camden Municipal Offices Closing 
 

CAMDEN, NJ –Due to inclement weather, Camden Mayor Francisco “Frank” Moran has closed 

all City of Camden Municipal Offices and facilities on Thursday, January 4, 2018.  All non-

essential City employees have been sent home at 12:30 p.m.  All City related programs are 

postponed until further notice.  There will be no anticipated disruption in essential City services 

during this time. 

 

As usual, residents are to contact 911 in case of emergencies. For all non-emergencies, please 

call the Camden County Police Department at (856) 757-7400.  For snow emergencies or other 

non-emergency municipal services, residents can also contact the City’s Office of Emergency 

Management (OEM) Emergency Hotline: (856) 757-7630 or (856) 968-4743. 
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IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: January 4th, 2018 

 

CONTACT:  

Vincent Basara,  

City of Camden  

856-757-7200 

 

http://www.twitter.com/cityofcamdengov
http://www.ci.camden.nj.us/
http://www.facebook.com/cityofcamdengovernment

